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June 13,2008 

Nuclear Regulatory Comnhsibn 
Region 1 
475 Allendale Road 
King ofPrussia, PA 19406-1415 

Re: License No. 08-30727-01 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing to inform you that as of June 15,2008, our new Radiation Safety Officer 
will be Abbas Motazedi, MD. He hes all the necessary requirements to hold this position. 
You should still have his information on file. He was our Radiation Safety Officer prior 
to Ravjyot Chawk, MD. 

You may forward any questions or concerns to my attention at the address listed above 
and telephone number (202) 832-1 800, 
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